
2020 Spring ACP Board of Governor Resolutions - NYACP Seeks Member Input 
Every member has the opportunity to provide input regarding the development of policies and positions of ACP and the Chapter through the resolutions process. The New York Chapter leadership requests your input on the proposed resolutions to be acted on at the ACP Board of Governors (BOG) Spring meeting in April 2020.

Members interested in submitting comments on any or all of the resolutions must do so using our online comments page no later than Friday, March 20, 2020.  Please review the ACP BOG Spring 2020 Resolutions.  Then, to submit a comment, please visit our easy-to-use response form at:  https://www.nyacp.org/i4a/survey/?uuid=ccadfe04-535a-11ea-89cd-4edc97e54ead.

You may select:  Support; Do Not Support; or Support with Amendment. If you select support with an amendment, you will be asked to enter specific language to be added or deleted.
The Chapter looks forward to hearing from you!
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